
From: Nima Navidi 
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 3:38 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Doris Cheng 
<doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Opposition for the proposed amendment (Leslie/Orlando) 

Hi, I am the homeowner of 51 Frybrook Crescent, Richmond Hill (located across vacant 
land of Orlando/Brodie and Leslie). My family and I are totally against the proposed 
official plan amendment and zoning by-law amendment (permit for three car 
dealerships). This is because of the noise, traffic, peace, and pollution this dealership 
will create in the future. Also, our beautiful residential neighbourhood absolutely doesn’t 
need a car dealership at this moment because it will lower the popularity of Bayview Hill 
community as it’s known for being luxury in york region. This is not a commercial 
neighbourhood for this dealership to be built so we ask you to please keep our 
community quiet and in peace as it was during all these years. We want to express our 
opposition for this plan. Please keep us informed of the final decision. Thank you. 

Best Regards, 

Nima Navidi 
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